
SCHEDULE:
Sunday Services
9:45 -Sunday School
11:00 -Worship Service
6: 00 - Evening Service

Wednesday Night-
7 PM -Prayer Meeting
AWASA- Friday @ 6:30

'\

r

- are being accepted for officers of our church.
Please use the nomination form on the rear table
and submit this to the Pastor or deacons for
review by January 22nd

, 2017. Only members in
good standing can be place in nomination for office. Thank you to
all who serve as officials of our church.

CHURCH DIRECfORY - is in preparation for 2017 if there are any
changes from the current directory or if you wish to be included,
please fill in the necessary information using the form on the back
table. Please turn in to the deacons.

Thanks you for partnering with Operation Christmas
Child and for donating. The gift-filled shoeboxes you
packed will have God's love in a tangible way and can
impact not only the child who receives it, but also their

family friends, and community. Our shoeboxes went to the
Dominican Republic. Praise God!

Any new pray request should be sent to the
church clerk Sally Metcalf who will generate a new list for
Wednesday Prayer Services. Please remember to pray for the
Conley family as they grieve the passing of our dear sister
Marion. There will be a Memorial Service here this Wednesday
at 2 PM Also, pray for Lisa and Billy's daughter "Kelly" and last
Donna Danna's arm to heal.

DOVER FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH
CHURCH OFFICE - 832-3770
ANTHONY BACINO - PASTOR
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a special church
~ ... service and fellowship
,+,=::.~ luncheon will be held at the Dover First Baptist

Pothiii"k church in recognition of our police officers to
\h.U-N-CH&O~ our community. Service is at 11 am and our
covered dish luncheon will follow. We will have a sign up and a
better date for this event soon.
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MORNING WORSHIP R DECEMBER 25,2016

MISSIONS - pray for the Fairchilds; they are going to
Indonesia and will present their ministry to us in April 2017.

EVENING SERVICE: we will most likely resume this study in
the Spring once the Pastor has made a complete recovery.

PULPIT SUPPLY- we will continue with guest Pastors and
speakers until Pastor is cleared to return. As of right now our
next speakers are: Rick Fappaino, Pastor Verdue and Ken
Hoffmeyer. Please pray and thank God for these men stepping up
for our Pastor. Brother Tom will continue with Prayer Service in
the New Year. No service Wednesday but use your prayer sheet.

AWASA MEETING - On January 1st after service, those that can't
make it please email Mags & Lorna with questions
and/or concerns with how the program/evening is going.
We would like everyone's input for the future of the
year/this lesson plan.

JR. CHURCH MINISTRY- today our staff
person is Mrs. Linda Bacino. Parents please
use the balcony for infants & toddlers. We can
use some help for next month. Thank you.
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HyMN # 208-1 Heard the Bells
PRAY6R

l-tyMN # 209 -Away in the Manger
SCRIPTVlRE' -

M6SSACiE' - Richard Fappiano
l-tyMN # 216- Go tell it on the Mountain
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